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 DP-1327 Closure Plan currently in place.
 NMED and PNM actively meeting to discuss 

components of plan.
 Current financial assurance = $45,960,000 

(Liberty Mutual).
 PNM has requested to amend the Closure Plan 

and their request is currently under review. 
 Any response to PNM will include contingency 

language that references the ongoing progress of 
the HB142 work. 

SJGS  Existing Closure Plan Under DP-1327
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 Two dedicated positions being created to oversee 
the project. 
 One position in the Pollution Prevention Section 
 One position in the Remediation Oversite Section

 Developing scope of work for study of 
Remediation and Restoration Options.

 Funding for contractors and staff is in place 
 $560K in funding for contracts (300s)
 $300K in funding for staff salaries (200s) 

HB142 Study/Plan Development Progress
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QUESTIONS???

CONTACTS:
John Rhoderick, NMED, WPD Director:

john.rhoderick@env.nm.gov
Justin Ball, NMED, GWQB Chief: 

justin.ball@env.nm.gov

New Mexico Neglected Contamination Project
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